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FISIB — A delegation from Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities (FISIB), Pakuan University, 

Indonesia, led by Dean Dr. Henny Suharyati, M.Si, was warmly received by Dr. Afandi Bin Yusuf 

and Dr. Teungku Sahraniza from Multimedia University (MMU) Melaka on November 5, 2024. 

During the visit, various collaborative initiatives were discussed, including faculty exchange 

programs, student mobility programs, joint research, and community service projects in the field 

of Communication Studies. These activities will be carried out both offline and online during the 

second semester of the 2024-2025 academic year. The delegation also participated in a campus 

tour, which included visits to the Siti Hasmah Library, the Smart Class facilities, various faculty 

buildings, and concluded with a visit to the campus Bazaar. 


